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RAMPSIDE WI 
 

September 11th—in house—holiday 
memories 

Competition—a favourite handbag 
============== 

October 9th—annual meeting with 
adviser Eileen Kirkby 

Karen hanks—riding for the 
disabled 

Competition—bonfire table 
decoration 

============== 
 

New members welcome 
Further information available from 

Linda Colton,  president tel  464491 

Quiz Nights in the Concle 

Alternate Mondays 

Start 8.30 pm 

Next Quiz 9th September    

All Proceeds to Local Charities 

X112 BUS UPDATE  

   

The application to become a Charitable 

Organisation is ongoing but progress has been 

made.  

 

Please support the bus by using it whenever 

possible during the summer holidays. 

Timetables available from Roger Harris Tel. 

835712 

Cut The Wrap from Ulverston will be attending 

the Tuesday Mornings on the following dates;- 

17th September 

15th October 

12th November 

17th December 

They supply plastic free toiletries such as 

shampoo bars and bamboo toothbrushes 

alongside liquid refills of Faith in Nature 

Products (bring a bottle). 

Also nuts, seeds, dried fruits and snacks/treats 

by weight (bring a pot). 

If this proves viable they will return in 2020 

IRONING SERVICE 

For all your ironing needs 

Complete in 24 hours 

Please contact 07763416600 

for further details 

CHILDRENS PARTIES 

 We can now offer a WOW (War on Waste) 

package for childrens’ parties. For £5 you can 

hire plates, cups, tablecloths, sandwich plates, 

crisp bowls & drinks jugs to use at your party 

in Rampside Village Hall. 

We have been fortunate enough to host more 

than 60 parties over the last 12 months, 

however these parties have used 1,500+ 

disposable plates & drinks containers (tiptop, 

fruit shoot or similar) and 100+ plastic 

tablecloths.  

To try and cut down on waste we are hoping 

that party organisers will use our re-usable 

items instead. See our Facebook page for 

pictures 

 

YOUR CHILD’S PARTY IS IMPORTANT 

BUT THEIR FUTURE IS MORE 

IMPORTANT 


